‘Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1271

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

March 27, 2006

T. Kyle and Trisha L. Freres
10483 Silver Falls Highway SE
Aumsville, Oregon 97325

Reference: Application R-72875, Permit R-11632
Application S-72876, Permit S-52005

The assignment by deed from Lee Robberstad and Dawn Robberstad to T. Kyle and Trisha L. Freres, has
been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt numbers 80449,
and 80450 covering the recording fee of $30.00 for each file are also enclosed. '

I would be remiss if I did not bring to your attention that both of these water rights were to have had
complete application of water applied to the proposed project by October 1, 1999 and a Claim of
Beneficial Use and Final Proof Survey Map prepared by a Certified Water Rights Examiner (CWRE)
completed and submitted to the Department by October 1, 2000. As of this date, there is no record of this
occurring. This places both of these rights at risk of cancellation.

If complete application of water has occurred by October 1, 1999, a CWRE should be retained to complete
these rights. If complete application did not occur by that time, an application for extension of time might
be needed.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the address above or by telephone at
503-986-0817.

%
erry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipts 80449, and 80450

cc: Watermaster 16
Lee Robberstad and Dawn Robberstad
Data Center, OWRD
Mary Rohling
File



